
 
 

MEMO 
To: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

From: Ishri Sankar, PE 

CC: John McHenry, City Manager 

Date: May 27, 2025 

RE: Memo for the Contract C2024-004-PO25-1045 – Award of ITB 2025-004 Road and Curb Drainage Repairs 
 

 
Contract/Document Number: C2024-004-PO25-1045 

 

Issue/Topic: 

The Department of Public Works has identified 3 locations in which the curb and asphalt has settled to the point in which 

stormwater is held for prolonged period of times. Since these locations are all within residential neighborhoods or low volume 

commercial areas, they become a hazard for mosquitoes in the summer months, and ice puddles in the winter. Additionally, 

the standing water deteriorates the asphalt and curb sub-base. 

 

To resolve these, the City proposes raising the curb line and installing pavement to spill water into the nearest storm drain 

inlet. 

 

Recommendation: 

City Staff recommends approval of this contract to be awarded to Georga Paving, LLC. 

 

Financial Impact: 

 

 Contract Amount: $66,832.95 

 10% Contingency:  $ 6,683.00 

 Total PO:  $73,515.95 

 

 


